
 

  

 

 

 

Orange Business Telecommunications Services Limited is a member of the Orange group of companies and operates under the brand name Orange 

Business Services. 

August 2020 

 

 

 

 

NOTIFICATION 

 

NGN CONSOLIDATION 

NON-GEOGRAPHIC NUMBERS – CHANGES FOR SERVICE PROVIDERS 

From 1 January 2022, the five ranges of Non-Geographic Numbers (or NGNs) will be reduced 

to two. 

The 1850, 1890, 076 ranges will be withdrawn and the 1800 (Freephone) and 0818 (Standard 

Rate) ranges will remain. 

If this change impacts you and your service number, please contact your Account Manager or 

Customer Service Manager to find out more about how to switch to a new number as soon as 

possible. 

 

NOTIFICATION DATE: August 2020 

WANT TO KNOW MORE? You can find out more about upcoming changes to NGNs in Ireland at www.comreg.ie/ngn 

 

 

http://www.comreg.ie/ngn

